
Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim Receives the Minister of Transport

On Wednesday, April 24, 2013, Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Superior Council of

Iraq, received in his office in Baghda the Minister of Transport and head of the Badr

Organization, Mr. Hadi al-Amiri. They discussed the current political issues and the provincial

council elections as well as the challenges facing the political process in the country.


